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 Empowering students to be independent critical thinkers and responsible global citizens

Box of Hope 

Box of Hope is an annual 
charity project aimed at 
providing useful/educational 
gifts to underprivi leged 
children in Hong Kong & 
Asia. The boxes are donated 
b y H o n g K o n g s c h o o l 
c h i l d r e n a n d l o c a l 
organizations. ASHK has 
once aga in e lec ted to 
participate in this annual 
drive.   Parents and their 
children simply  fill an old 
shoe box with a few personal 
hygiene items (i.e. bar of 
soap, tooth brush, face cloth) 
a long wi th some NEW, 
I N T E R E S T I N G a n d 
EDUCATIONAL gifts   (i.e. 
puzzle, card game, skipping 
rope, toy, crayons etc.)  and 
drop these off at school 
d u r i n g t h e w e e k o f 
November 5th - 9th. 

All ASHK students would 
have received by now a Box 
of Hope sticker which goes 
on the outside of the shoe 
box, offers a few ideas, and 
o u t l i n e s i n f o r m a t i o n 
regarding contents and 
packing. We encourage all 
ASHK students to participate 
in this worthwhile charity 
event.


Terry Fox Hong Kong Run 

Thanks to the many ASHK students and parents who have signed 
up for the Terry Fox Hong Kong Run. We remind those who are 
planning to attend to arrive at Renaissance College no later than 
10:00 am tomorrow morning to register for your event.


Run Day Details: 

Date: Saturday, November 3, 
2018 
Location: Renaissance 
College in Ma On Shan  
Registration: 10am for 3k, 
5k, 10k 

Event Start: 10:30am 

� Opening Ceremony 
Run Start: 11am � 

first group of runners depart 
Activities: 11am to 

2pm � post-run celebrations 

with food, dance and 

performances

Upcoming Coffee Morning 

The ASHK Music Programme KG - G8 

Tuesday, November 6th

8:00 am

Presenter: Ms. Mandy 

 please note that this session will now have a combined 
elementary and middle school focus

Session 2 ECA’s 

The Session 2 ECA website will be launched on November 7th. 
The system is open for parents to register from November 12th 
- 14th. Students in Kindergarten are permitted to register up to 
three  ECA’s  per  week  in  Session  2.  A reminder  to  all  that 
Session 2 ECA’s start on Monday, November 26th. 

There are no ECA’s from November 19th - 23rd.


